
 
 

Vernon Park Primary School Macmillan Coffee and Cake event 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We would like to invite you to help us raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support 

by participating in the country’s biggest coffee event fundraiser. 

 

We will be hosting our event directly after school, from 3.15pm on Thursday 

28th September, in the KS2 (Junior) playground. Please bring your family, friends, 

neighbours and colleagues to enjoy cakes, tea and coffee and raise money for a 

good cause. There will be a suggested minimum donation of 20p per item 

 

We are asking all families to get baking! Please send your baked goods (cakes, 

cupcakes, muffins, biscuits, tarts, doughnuts, brownies etc.) into school from 

Monday 25th September; don’t forget to name your container if you would like 

it returned.  

 

Please remember that we are a nut-free school and label all home-baked goods 

with allergy information. 

 

Thank you in advance for all support! 


